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All are Welcome! 

 
      For more information, please contact Dr Lim-Teo Suat Khoh at suatkhoh.teo@nie.edu.sg 
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Venue:  MME Journal Room, NIE7-03-16 

Abstract 

 
In November/December 2011, 5 MME colleagues attended the Delta 2011 conference in New Zealand.  The 
Delta conference series is one of very few conferences where mathematicians gather to discuss educational 
issues concerning teaching and learning mathematics at undergraduate level.  Our colleagues will share their 
experiences at the conference.  The sharing will even include some music which should interest Mathematics 
professors. 

 


